
Dear Families, 

Nativity Photographs/Videos 

We are so excited to be able to invite you in to Nursery to watch the children perform their Nativity 

this year.  

We know how special these moments are and understand how important it feels to take your own 

photographs and videos of your children. We do however need to gain consent from all families in 

order to allow this. If any family does not consent to this, then unfortunately we will not be able to 

allow any personal photographs and videos of the performance.  

Please can you fill in the permission slip on ParentMail as soon as possible to let us know if you 

consent to families taking their own photographs and videos of the performances. 

Thank you for your support. 

Kind regards, 

Kat Walsh and Jenny Martin (Co-Headteachers) 


